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The following is our response to NTSB Accident/Incident Investigation Support Request 

14-069 regarding t~e aircraft accident involving N58784 on October 29. 2011. 

ACC/INC 14-069: The subject aircraft (N58784) was registered in the experimental 

exhibition categor~. Please provide copies of any program letters/amendments the pilot 

submitted to the appropriate FAA FSDO. Additionally, please provide any available copies 

of correspondence between the owner of the aircraft and the F AA/FSDO regarding major 

changes to the aircrft, or any other general correspondence pertinent to the subject aircraft. 

FAA Response: The Miami and Orlando Flight Standards District Office have no record of 

receiving a program letter for Skyboy N58784. See attached. 
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